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COUNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

CouNTY EXECUTIVE
JOHN C. LOFFREDO, P.E. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS TELEPHONE: 716.858.7966
COMMISSIONER RATH BUILDING 14™ FLOOR FAX: 716.,858.8303

April 25, 2016
CERTIFICATE AND NOTICE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE

STATE OF NEW YORK:
COUNTY OF ERIE:  }SS

This is to certify that the Commissioner — Highways has jurisdiction of the highways of the
County of Erie and does hereby close that portion of the highway in the Town of Colden, said
County, known as Erie, and described as follows:

CLOSURE:

That portion of Burr Road Bridge over west branch of Cazenovia Creek will be
closed for repairs. The closure will begin Thursday, April 28, 2016 until further

notice.

Closure is executed under Article V, Section 104A of the Highway Law in order to permit a
proper completion of work of improvement thereon.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: The undersigned has, on this 25" day of April 2016, set his hand in
Buffalo, New York.

Very truly yours,

JOHN C. LOFFREDO, P.E.
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS

Supervxsor of Engmeermg

JCL/WSS/tjo
cc: See Attached List
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